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April 1, 2024 

F. G. Gardiner Expressw
 

ay Rehabilitation Project 
between Dufferin Street and Strachan Avenue 

   Contract #: 22ECS-BE-01GE 

The City of Toronto is rehabilitating the Gardiner Expressway between Dufferin Street and Strachan 
Avenue. This project is the second of six projects that make up the Gardiner Expressway Strategic 
Rehabilitation Plan (from Highway 427 to the Don Valley Parkway). 

LONG TERM LANE RESTRICTIONS BEGIN 

As part of the ongoing Gardiner Expressway Rehabilitation Project between Dufferin Street and 
Strachan Avenue, starting as early as 11 p.m. on Monday, April 8 one eastbound lane will be closed 
with intermittent overnight closures of a second lane as required. The eastbound on-ramp from Lake 
Shore Boulevard east of Jameson Avenue will also be closed to facilitate traffic merging and 
congestion management near the work zone. 

Starting as soon as Wednesday, April 10, one westbound lane will be closed with intermittent 
overnight closures of a second lane as required. 

These lane closures will remain in effect until the project concludes in mid-2027, with a brief re-
opening for FIFA World Cup 26™ from May to the end of July 2026. 

MAP OF WORK ZONE 

CONTACT FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE PROJECT 
Field Ambassador Madeleine Eleuteri, 437-996-4065 

Email: GardinerS2info@parsons.com 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889

(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website www.toronto.ca/gardinerS2 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.
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